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September 10, 2013 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Barbeque & Open House 
Holy Family School is hosting a Family Barbeque and Open House on Thursday, 
September 19th from 4:30 until 6:00 p.m (food will be served until 5:30 p.m.).  
Hamburgers and hot dogs will be served, along with desert and refreshments.  The 
barbeque is free of charge, so we encourage everyone to join us. 
 
On the evening of our Open House/Barbeque, Mrs. Pauline Brassard will be taking 
Pampered Chef orders.  A percentage of these sales will be donated back to the school 
for our school yard improvement endeavours. 
 
Hot Dog Day 
Once again, as a fundraiser for our Grade 7-8 year-end class trip, hot dog days will be 
held on Thursdays, starting September 12th.  Due to rising costs, we have unfortunately 
found it necessary to raise the cost of our hot dogs to $2 each.  Orders can be placed 
with your child’s classroom teacher on the morning of hot dog day (prior to 10:00 am 
please). 
 
Pepperette Sales 
Our pepperette sales continue.  Proceeds raised from this fundraiser will go to the 
Catholic School Council and will be used for school yard improvements.  Please ensure 
all orders and payment are returned to the school office no later than Friday, September 
20th.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Terry Fox Walk 
Our Terry Fox School Walk will be held on Thursday, September 26th, beginning at 
approximately 9:10 a.m.  Pledge forms have been distributed to students.  Please ensure 
that all pledges are returned to the school office on the morning of the walk.  You are 
welcome to join us on the walk.  Thank you for your support of this very important 
fundraiser. 
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School Pictures 
Student photos will be taken on Wednesday, September 25th.  All students will be 
photographed on picture day.  Parents will receive “Proof” packages at a later date, 
from which you can choose your pictures and place your orders.  Therefore, you will 
not receive order forms prior to picture day. 
 
Catholic School Council 
The first meeting of the Catholic School Council will be Wednesday, September 25th at 
6:00 p.m. in the school library.  Of course, everyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………….. 
Matt Turner 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


